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OFFICIAL PUBLICATION 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN PROPOSED AMENDMENT 
 
 
 NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 66.1001 (4) (d) Wisconsin Statutes.  
 

PLAN COMMISSION HEARING 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held before the Plan Commission of the City of  
Eau Claire on Monday, September 19, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 203 S. 
Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin, on the proposed ordinance updating the Eau Claire 
Comprehensive Plan. 
 
 The City of Eau Claire Plan Commission has initiated a request for a proposed amendment to the 
Eau Claire Comprehensive Plan for parcel numbers 15-8012, 15-8013, 15-8014, 15-8015, 15-8016, 15-
8017, 15-8018, and 15-8019 located on the northwest corner of Highway II (Deerfield Road) and Mischler 
Road from Agriculture/Rural Housing and Low Density Housing to Low Density Housing, Medium & High 
Density Housing, and Mixed Use planned land uses. 
 

CITY COUNCIL HEARING 
 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a hearing will be held before the City Council of the City of 
Eau Claire on Monday, September 26, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, City Hall, 203 S. 
Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin, on the proposed ordinance updating the Eau Claire 
Comprehensive Plan. 
 
 For information regarding the proposed amendment to the Eau Claire Comprehensive Plan, 
contact Community Development at 715-839-4914 between 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday or by email at planning@eauclairewi.gov. Copies of the proposed amendment are available for 
review at City Hall.   
 
 Written comments on the Plan amendment may be sent prior to the hearings by email to 
planning@eauclairewi.gov or to: 
  
 Director of Community Development 
 203 S. Farwell Street 
 Eau Claire, WI 54702-5148 
 
 
      _______________________________ 
      Scott Allen 

Director of Community Development 
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